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The United States Dept. of Agriculture held a B2B Matching Activity on 

the 19th of July 2022 at the Manila Marriott Grand Ballroom. 

    

 

The heads of mission held a short program during cocktail dinner at the 

Diplomatic Hall with incoming Speaker of the House Rep. Martin Romualdez

 and Ambassador to the U.S. Jose Manuel "Babe" del Gallego Romualdez.

Â   

Â 

Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

https://www.pagasa.org.ph Powered by Joomla! Generated: 6 May, 2024, 12:23


